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3th December, 2022 
 
Dear parents / carers, 
 
Christmas Jumper Day, Friday 16th December 2022 
 
Christmas Jumper Day is an annual fundraising campaign in the 
UK organised by the charity ‘Save the Children’. 
 
We are inviting all the children to come dressed in a Christmas jumper, or something Christmassy, on 
the last day of term, Friday 16th December. Please Note: - this is a non-uniform Day 
 
Please do not feel that you have to go and buy a Christmas jumper for your child if you do not have one. 
The children would have a lot of fun decorating a jumper they already have! 
 
This is a great charity to support and we just ask for any donation you are comfortable giving, and if you 
are not in a position to make a donation – don’t worry, the children still wear their Christmassy outfits. 
 
We have a ‘Just Giving’ Fundraising page, which has been set up in partnership with Save the 
Children, accessible by scanning the QR Code at the top of this letter, or using the link below. 
 
The Firs Lower Christmas Jumper Fundraising Page 
 
When you select GIVE NOW, please change the amount in the donation box, shown in red, to 
the amount you wish to donate to Save the Children. Remember – any amount you feel 
comfortable with.  
 
Only the amount in red will go to Save The Children, any other monies requested by Just Giving 
will go to their fees, however you can opt out of these extra fees. 
 
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

http://www.firslower.co.uk/
https://christmas.savethechildren.org.uk/fundraising/ellen-ashby-christmas-jumper-day

